

DIOCESE OF BRIDGEPORT

238 Jewett Avenue • Bridgeport, Connecticut 06606 203-416-1352 • FAX: 203-371-8323

September 10, 2009

Ms. Bridget G. Hylak Manager, Multilingual Multimedia Come Alive Communication, Inc. 348 Valley Road, Suite A P.O. Box 436 West Grove, PA 19390

Dear Ms. Hylak,

I write to acknowledge receipt of your email outlining the wonderful work you, your husband, and other members of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia have been doing in honor of the "Year of the Priest". I am thankful for your commitment and dedication to the Church and hope that you have continued success with this project and in your future endeavors.

May God Bless you and keep you always in His love.

With kindest personal regards, I remain

Faithfully in Christ,

Most Reverend William E. Lori Bishop of Bridgeport

+ Silvin & Lori